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o Our band students gave an outstanding performance at their Christmas Concert.  

 
o Our Aggies enjoyed Holiday Spirit Week, culminating with drinks from the Kona hot 

chocolate truck and a visit from the Grinch (Mr. Miller) during lunch. 
 

o Dansville Middle School students can participate in some new after-school activities. We 
are thankful to these teachers for sharing their time with the students: Jerrod Braman 
(eSports), Zoe Principi (Debate), Alyssa Baldermann (Spanish), and Mike Sheridan 
(FFA).  

 
o Students in Mrs. St. Amant’s drama class performed A Night at the Museum as their final 

class project. 
         

 
 
        

        
 

                    


